
The County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency’s 
Department of Homeless Solutions and Equitable 

Communities is seeking applications from organizations 
to partner on expanding emergency housing solutions 

for people experiencing homelessness.

The County will issue grants for partner organizations to 
purchase sleeping cabins directly from our pre-approved 

vendor Pallet Shelter, who will deliver the cabins to the site.

Partner organizations receiving grants will operate 
sleeping cabins as emergency shelter on their private 

property and serve people experiencing homelessness.

Applicants should also have the funding and infrastructure 
for site preparation and setup, zoning and permitting, 

and ongoing facilities and services operations and 
maintenance of the site. 

Applications will be accepted and awarded on a 
rolling basis until funding is fully expended.

Application period 
opens on: 

November 1, 2023

Interested entities 
should email:

HSEC-OHS.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov 
to receive an application packet.

Quali�ed applications will be 
reviewed in the order they 

are received.

An informational webinar 
will be scheduled for 
interested entities.

Sign up for the webinar 
by emailing: 

HSEC-OHS.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov
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